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Please vote to have Pacific Standard time year around. The change every 6 months 

is very detrimental to those who have mental health/depression issues. Dealing with 

mental health issues is hard enough to get your stability; adding or losing an hour 

every 6 months can disrupt that stability.  

 

Again, please vote to keep the same time year around. Thank you! 


